
UCC WI-FI  

 

SECURE NETWORK ACCESS 

 
Members have recently been losing their connection to the XLN 

Business Services secure network.  

 

XLN have made some changes to the network today that should 

hopefully resolve the problem.  

 

Members should now choose the Undercliffe Cricket Club 

network from the list of available networks when using Wi-Fi in 

the club.  

 

You will need to put in again the password that was used to 

access the XLN Business Services secure network. 

 

If you have forgotten the password then please ask the bar staff 

the next time you are in the club. 

 

Otherwise please text me on 07960 571401 for the password. 

 
Richard Sokol 

 

06.06.18 


